
We thank the reviewers for their additional time and input while reviewing our manuscript.  
Reviewer 2 has provided us with one final minor comment: 
 

All my comments in the previous round have been taken into account and I 
recommend publication. My only comment is that I would prefer "two atmospheric 
chemistry models" rather than "two transport models". 

 
Following the reviewer’s suggestion, we have changed “two transport models” to be “two 
atmospheric chemistry models” in the introduction. 


